For the love of the Performing Arts





Join us for our *first ever* telethon to raise funds for the SPS Performing Arts program.

Let's celebrate the talent, creativity & FUN this program has brought to your community over the years.

> Surprise interviews! Talented actors! Singers and dancers!!

Don't miss THE performance of 2021!

schools.shrewsburyma.gov/future/telethon



FRIDAY, MARCH 5 and SATURDAY, MARCH 6 From 7:00 - 9:00 PM

New performances each night! Live raffle drawings every 15 minutes!

Watch on SELCO Channel 29 & 329

Livestream on Shrewsbury Media Connection



Brought to you by
PRESENTING SPONSORS
Jack Collins & Nancy Hughes Collins

Produced in association with Shrewsbury Media Connection

THANK YOU to our generous sponsors!

The Garg Family
Representative Hannah Kane * Robert Ryan * Shrewsbury Board of
Selectmen * Committee to Elect Theresa Flynn









